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Hanley Castle High School 
and Sixth Form Centre 

Church End, Hanley Castle 
Worcestershire  WR8 0BL 

Tel: 01684 593241 
Email: office@hanleycastlehs.org.uk 

www.hanleycastle.worcs.sch.uk 

Headteacher: Mrs Lindsey Cooke 
27th September 2017 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 

 
VI FORM FRENCH, ART & ENGLISH LANGUAGE TRIP TO PARIS 2018 

 
We are delighted to be able to offer a trip to Paris at the end of the Easter Term in 2018 for VI Form 
students studying English Language, Art or French.  We plan to spend four days in Paris from Thursday 
28th March until Sunday 1st April, 2018. 
 

Whilst in Paris, students will visit sites including the palace of Versailles, Montmartre, Notre Dame, the 
Louvre and Monet’s garden as well as a boat trip on the Seine.  There will be many opportunities to 

practice their language for the A-level French students and the English and Art students will be able to 
soak up the atmosphere of the city which inspired the works they study. 
 
This is a wonderful opportunity for students to visit a beautiful city and enhance their knowledge for the A-

level French, Art and English language courses.   
 
The cost of the trip amounts to £410 per student.  This includes transport, accommodation, insurance, 
meals whilst at the hotel and access to all excursions whilst in Paris.  Students will need to have their own 
valid passport and EHIC in order to travel. 
 
To secure numbers for the trip at this stage, we ask for a non-refundable deposit of £80. This will ensure 

your child has a place on the trip.  Once places on the trip have been confirmed, a full itinerary and 
payment schedule will be issued.  A parents’ information evening will follow nearer the time.   
 
Payments can be made via our online payment facility at www.parentpay.com, which is our preferred 
method of payment.  Please contact the school Finance Office at finance@hanleycastlehs.org.uk  if you 
have lost your login details or have any other queries regarding online payments.  Alternatively a cheque 

(made payable to Hanley Castle High School) or cash can be sent into school in a labelled envelope and put 

in the Finance box in the Library. 
 
If you are in receipt of a student bursary or in financial hardship and wish your son/daughter to take part 
in the visit, but would have difficulty meeting the cost, please request a financial assistance form as the 
school may be in a position to help. 

 
Please do not hesitate to contact me should you require any further information at this stage.  Thank you 
for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
Sarah Mainwaring 
Head of MFL 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Please complete and return to Mrs Mainwaring 
 

Student Name: ……………………………………………………………………………………        Tutor Group: ……………………………… 
 
I wish for my son/daughter to have a place on the above trip to Paris and enclose the £80 deposit. 
 
I have paid online via ParentPay    ParentPay Receipt Number: ………………………………………………………………… 
 

I enclose £80 cheque   / I enclose £80 cash  
 
Signed: ……………………………………………………………………………… Parent/Guardian  Date: ……………………………………… 
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